
 

 
 
June 17, 2014 
 
 
 
Geoffrey Wardle 
KC Garnder Riverwoods, LLC 
101 S. Capitol Boulevard #1201  
Boise, Idaho 83702 
geoff@gardnercompany.net 

 
Re:  DRH14-00089 / 101 S. Capitol Boulevard 
 
Dear Applicant:  
 
This letter is to inform you a work session to discuss the pedestrian walkway between the 
Centre Building and Century Link Arena, Capitol Boulevard pedestrian area and the 
elevations, materials and colors for the overall project has been scheduled with the Boise 
City Design Review Committee on Wednesday, July 16, 2014 at 6:00 p.m. in the 
Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall.  It will be necessary for you or your 
designated representative to attend.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 395-7840.  
  
Sincerely,  

 
Sarah M. Schafer  
Manager, Design Review and Historic Preservation  
PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT SERVICES DEPARTMENT  
  
SMS/nh 
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